
 

 

The children and staff at Frances Olive Anderson Church of 

England Primary School would like to invite you to join in with 

their special celebrations to mark the birthday of our Queen. 

On the afternoon of Thursday 21st April, from 2pm we will be hosting a ‘Royal Garden Party.’ 

In honour of this special occasion all pupils and grown-ups are asked to wear red, white and blue 

outfits. 

The gates will be open between 2pm and 2.15 pm, parents, carers, family and our neighbours are 

all welcome. 

We shall begin the afternoon with the choir leading the party with ‘God Save Our Queen’ for us all 

to join in with. You will then be invited to take part in activities on the field and the playground. 

There will be: 

 A giant bouncy obstacle course 

 Kwik cricket 

 Traditional garden fete games such as bowls and skittles 

 Giant versions of games such as jenga, pick-up sticks, play your cards right and a limbo 

bar. 

Please feel free to bring picnic chairs, blankets and an afternoon tea picnic with you. If you 

cannot attend with your child please send them with a small afternoon tea pack up and they will 

sit with staff to enjoy their picnic. We will provide a drink of juice for each school pupil. We will 

have tea, coffee and cakes available to buy on the afternoon – there will not be a charge for entry or 

any activities. 

(Pupils at school will be having lunch as normal.) 

The garden party will close at 3.30 pm with a rousing rendition of Happy Birthday to our Queen. 

 

We hope that you will be able to come and join us. 

(The long range forecast does not look too promising at the moment, if we decide to cancel we will 

text all families on Wednesday 20th April and re arrange for Thursday 9th June.) 


